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Your Community Bank

The Atlanta National Bank continues to closely monitor daily information regarding the COVID-19 global 
pandemic from federal, state and local health experts. We appreciate the understanding our customers have 
shown during Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH) Phase One and Phase Two periods. Your support has 
been vital in helping our community and our employees maintain a safe, healthy environment.

As you may know, our Atlanta and McLean locations are in different IDPH Regions. With the movement to 
IDPH Phase Three, we are now able to announce modified lobby access to both of our locations. To ensure a 
safe environment for our customers, employees and communities, we are asking all customers and visitors to 
adhere to the following guidelines:

•	 Atlanta Lobby is limited to 4 customers at any time, McLean Lobby is limited to 2 customers.  
We kindly request that you remain outside if you see an abundance of customers, or if one of our staff 
asks you to wait. You may also continue to utilize our drive-through windows with no restrictions if this 
occurs.

•	 Social Distancing is encouraged. Please allow 6-feet spacing at all times, including in the teller line and 
at other contact points. We will have floor markings designating proper spacing.

•	 Plexiglass Shields have been installed at teller stations in addition to other contact points.

•	 Face Coverings are considered the norm during Phase Three. We reserve the right to request that you 
temporarily lower your face covering if we are unable to identify you.

Even with the reopening of our lobbies, we continue to encourage you to use Online Banking and ATMs. 
Additionally, because access to our lobbies remains partially limited, we request that you continue to contact us 
at 217-648-2315 (Atlanta) and 309-874-2313 (McLean) should you need to meet with an employee or access 
your safe deposit box.

The Atlanta National Bank remains a strong, stable banking institution and is committed to serving our 
customers and communities. To this end, we continue to do our part to limit the spread of COVID-19. 

Announcing our Lobby Reopening on Monday, June 1, 2020


